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Post-16 

Virtual Information Event 
 

We invite all Year 11 students to 
explore your options for Post-16 study 

 

Thursday 19
th

 November 2020 from 6.00pm 
 

We welcome all Year 11 Students and their parent/carers to attend our 
Sixth Form Preview Evening. There will be introductory talks from the 
Headteacher, Head of Sixth Form and Student Representatives. There 
will also be presentations from Subject Teachers on the wide range of 
subjects that we offer in Sixth Form and details of our application process. 

 

We hope that you find this online event to be enjoyable and that it provides 
you with the necessary information to make the important decisions about 
your Post-16 education. 

 

 We look forward to you joining us then. 
  

 The Hemel Hempstead School Sixth Form 
  

 


